
9200 Olde 8 Road
Northfield, OH 44067
330-467-7921
sbcatholicschool.com

Dear Friend,

On Saturday, March 1, 2025, St. Barnabas School will proudly host its 6th Annual Ignite Gala, themed
Masquerade Soirée: Unmasking the Future of St. Barnabas, at the Hilton Garden Inn in Twinsburg. This
enchanting evening will bring together hundreds of guests for a sit-down dinner, cocktails, raffles,
and the chance to bid on an exciting selection of live and silent auction items. Ignite is our school’s
largest annual event, dedicated to supporting the mission, vision, and initiatives of St. Barnabas
School.

This year’s Gala proceeds will go toward the St. Barnabas: Our Faith, Our Family, Our Future Capital
Campaign, with a specific focus on crucial safety and technology upgrades in the church. As a
Catholic school, our students use the church regularly not only for weekly Mass, but also for holiday
performances, graduations, meetings, choir practice, sacramental events and a variety of other
experiences that are educational, social and faith-based in nature. Our children's safety is our top
priority, and the proceeds from this year’s gala will be dedicated to enhancing the safety and
security systems in this vital building on our school campus. Planned improvements include
upgraded security cameras, advanced doors with enhanced locking mechanisms, and other critical
measures. Additionally, funds will support much-needed technology upgrades, such as a new sound
system, lighting, and new screens ensuring our space is both secure and functional for all who use it.

Support from community members like you is so important to the success of this event. We
welcome and are grateful for any variety of items; from gift certificates to vacation getaways; no
donation is too big or too small!

By donating, your business will receive recognition in our Ignite auction catalog, offering great
visibility among our guests. You can easily complete the Ignite Gift Donation Form online, scan the QR
code below, or visit our website at www.sbcatholicschool.com/giving/ignite-gala.cfm.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Heather Oravec at
heather.oravec@gmail.com or ignite@barnabasohio.org.

Thank you for your generosity and support!

Sincerely,

The Ignite Gala Committee

@stbarnabascatholicschool @st.barnabasschool
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